
Dr. Tyanne Sylvestre 
1 Sunnyside Dr. 
Durham, NH 03824 
 
April 14, 2020 
 
 
Re: Variance for 30 Durham Point Rd 
 
Dear Members of the Durham Zoning Board,  
 
 It has come to my attention that our neighbor at 30 Durham Point Rd is seeking a 
variance to add 2 additional units to her current home for her growing family in an effort to 
accommodate their developmental needs and to allow for care givers and family to live 
together as they mature. 
 
 As these additions are necessary for their family and do not negatively affect our family 
or property, my husband and I support our neighbors in their efforts to provide for their 
family’s needs and do not find this proposal to be offensive. 
 
 The proposal prevents this home from being used as a rental property by current or 
future owners and secures the privacy of the neighborhood in that way, which I find to be 
reassuring. 
 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Regards,  
 
Dr. Tyanne Sylvestre 
 
 


